
   
 

   
 

 
 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO - 1222 FIRST AVE., M.S. 501, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date: July 15, 2021  
 
Subject:  Electronic Permit Processing Will Be Upgraded and Unavailable This 
Weekend 
 
The online permitting portal for all permit types will be offline starting tomorrow, Friday, 
July 16, at 5 p.m. through Monday, July 19 at 5 a.m. to accommodate the transition to full 
cloud permitting.  
 
While we upgrade the permitting portal, customers will not be able to submit new 
applications or process resubmittals. However, all other online services will still be 
available, including checking project status in the hybrid Project Tracking System (PTS), 
submitting online payments, scheduling virtual appointments and inspections and 
requesting Code Enforcement investigations.  
 
Thank you for your understanding as we upgrade our online permitting system. 
 
Email Updates 
Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to sign up to get the latest news and updates straight from 
DSD.  

http://www.sandiego.gov/dsd-email

